
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice of Availability/Notice of Intent 
Initial Study to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration 

for City of Lathrop  
Harlan Road Realignment at Roth Road Project 

WHY THIS PUBLIC NOTICE? 

The City has studied the effects this project may have on the environment. The 
studies within the Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration 
show it would not significantly affect the quality of the environment. This notice 
is to advise you that the preparation of this report has been completed and is 
available for you to review.   

Do you have any comments about the Initial Study and processing the project with a Mitigated Negative Declaration? Do you disagree 
with the findings of the study as set forth in the proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration? If you wish to comment, please submit your 
request or comments no later than December 31st, 2020, to the contact information below.  

For more information, to receive a copy of the draft Initial Study, or to submit comments, please contact Michael King at City of Lathrop,  
390 Towne Centre Drive, Lathrop, CA 95330 or by email at mking@ci.lathrop.ca.us.  

An Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration has been 
prepared and is available for public review beginning Wednesday, November 
25th, 2020 through December 31st, 2020. A copy of the Draft Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration is available for 
viewing and download on the City’s website at https://www.ci.lathrop.ca.us/com-dev/page/public-review-documents.  
 
To prevent the spread of COVID-19, printed copies of the Draft with Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration will not be available for 
review at public buildings or libraries. Individuals that are unable to access the Draft with Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration  at 
the website listed above or would require a computer disk or thumb drive containing a copy of the document should contact Michael King 
at mking@ci.lathrop.ca.us or 209-941-7430 to obtain a copy. 

Future development projects within San Joaquin County, Manteca, and Lathrop 
will cause the Interstate (I-5) Interchange to operate at an unacceptable level at 
Roth Road. To improve traffic operations, the City of Lathrop is proposing to 
shift easterly the intersection of Harlan Road and Roth Road. This Harlan Road 
Realignment at Roth Road Project will allow more spacing on Roth Rd between 
I-5 / Roth Road termini intersection and Harlan Road. The City of Lathrop is 
currently evaluating three alternatives to improve the realignment on Harlan Rd 
north of Roth Road.  

WHAT’S AVAILABLE? 

CONTACT 

WHERE DO YOU COME IN? 

WHAT IS BEING PLANNED? 

https://www.ci.lathrop.ca.us/com-dev/page/public-review-documents

